
To: Wind Ensemble Students and Parents
From: Miss Anderson
RE: “From the Top”
Date: 1/16/12

On Wednesday, February 29, NPRʼs “From the Top With Host Christopher OʼRiley” will 
be taping a show for future broadcast from Kanbar Auditorium, Studzinski Recital Hall at 
Bowdoin.

“From the Top”, the preeminent showcase for young musicians. is considered one of the 
most popular weekly classical music programs on public radio. We have been offered a 
wonderful opportunity for some of our students to attend the showʼs dress rehearsal 
from 2:30 until 4:00 on 2/29. This will be free of charge but we will have a limited 
number of seats available to us. 

Students interested in attending the dress rehearsal on 2/29 should return the 
permission slip below as soon as possible. I will take students on a “first come/first 
serve” basis up to the number of seats we are allotted with a waiting list for those who 
donʼt get a seat. I should know how many seats weʼll have within the next couple of 
days.

On Thursday, March 1, members of the production team/performers will be visiting BJH 
from 1:00 to 3:00 for a more intimate, informal presentation. This presentation will be 
open to all wind ensemble students.

FYI: Tickets for the “real” show (7:30 PM, February 29) will be available beginning 
February 1: $15 public/ $5 Association of Bowdoin Friends Members/ Free Bowdoin 
Students, Faculty, and Staff.

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

______________________________________________ is interested in attending the 
“From the Top” Dress Rehearsal at Bowdoin from 2:30-4:00 on Wednesday, February 
29. 

Student Signature:_________________________________________

Parent Signature: _________________________________________


